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IEEE R3 PACE Committee Report for May 18, 2020  

Hello everyone.

We hope that you are safe, well, and feeling productive.

The Region 3 PACE Committee still has funds available for your efforts and is asking that you
continue to submit requests that will enhance your local programs.

The committee is aiming to meet this week and again in a week to explore new ideas, new
events. The PACE Committee will also present in the Region's webinar series in June.
Tentatively, we are scheduled to present on June 17th in the 8:00PM timeframe. More
information is forthcoming.

Your questions, recommendations, and ideas are welcomed.

Best regards,
Jacquelyn

Professional Activities (USA-PACE) -- Jacquelyn Cunningham, Chair
Employment & Career Services (USA-ECSC) -- Nelson Lourenco
Government Activities Coordinator (USA-GAC) -- Lee Stogner
Student Professional Awareness Coordinator -- Bailey Ulferts  

______________________________________________________________________

Jacquelyn D. N. Cunningham, MTM, SMIEEE
803-873-1045  |  jdnc@ieee.org  
 “No problem can be solved at the same level of consciousness that created it. “ A. E.

To unsubscribe from the R3-EXCOM2020 list, click the following link:
https://listserv.ieee.org/cgi-bin/wa?SUBED1=R3-EXCOM2020&A=1
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